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Tuesday 13th March 2018 
 

Dear Parent/Carer  
 
 
Friday 23rd March we will be raising money for Sport Relief with a non-uniform day. We would like to request a 
minimum donation of £1 for students to participate and we aim to raise up to £1000. This would be an amazing 
achievement and we hope that as many as possible will support us in this charity event. Additional activities will take 
place during the day to help us achieve our fundraising target. 
 
Should students not wish to wear their own clothes, they can attend in full school uniform on the day as normal.  A 
donation to the charity can still be made if students so wish.  
 
I would like to emphasise that despite Friday 23rd March being a non-uniform day, lessons will continue as normal 
and we expect all students to attend school properly equipped and to uphold the usual high standards of behaviour 
and respect for all.  
 
Students should bring their charity donation with them on the day and this will be collected on entry to school. 
Donations can also be made during break and lunchtime. 
 
I would like to thank you in advance for supporting us in this fundraising event. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Neil Jones 
Assistant Headteacher  


